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Evans, Rebecca

From: Tracey Harvey 
Sent: 09 November 2023 21:11
To: A12chelmsfordA120
Cc: A12 Chelmsford A120 wide
Subject: A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening Scheme- Response to SoS First Request for 

Information
Attachments: Response to SoS First Response 27.10.2023.pdf; Letter to Environment Agency 

responding to EA letter of 231020-Final.pdf; A12_Reg19_submission.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: EO

Dear Secretary of State for Transport 
 
As per your first Request for Information dated 27th October 2023, please find attached our 
responses, in line with the 9th November deadline. 
 
Please also find attached our response to a letter from the Environmental Agency, received on 
23rd October 2023 and a copy of The Water Environment (Water Framework Directive) Regulations 
2017 Without Prejudice Regulation 19 Submission. 
 
Any problems, please let me know. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tracey Harvey Project Manager 
A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening Scheme 
Major Projects | Regional Investment Programme (East) 
National Highways | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford |  MK41 7LW 
Mobile:  
Email:  
Web: http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s 
named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, 
disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 
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